
From: Dave Strey
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Subject: BUFFALO RIVER
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:55:03 PM

Please make the correct decisions concerning the Buffalo River.  C & H Hog Farms
should never have been allowed on this state and national treasure. Our children,
grandchildren, and citizens should not be deprived of the safety and natural beauty
of this historic watershed.

Thank you, Mr.Dave Strey
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From: DAVE Strey
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:46:28 PM

Please make the correct decisions concerning
the Buffalo River.  C & H Hog Farms should
never have been allowed on this state and
national treasure. Our children, grandchildren,
and citizens should not be deprived of the
safety and natural beauty of this historic
watershed.

Thank you, David Strey
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